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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 4:31 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186
Attachments: Against Gulf Power Rate Increase; Gulf Power Rate increase

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 4:24 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copies on file.  DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JAN 12, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 00410-17
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Ashley Quick

From: mlaven@bellsouth.net
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 7:53 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Against Gulf Power Rate Increase

 
I wanted to add my NO vote to the proposed Gulf Power rate increase filed on October 12, 2016.  With advances in 
technology and more economical sources of fuel, there should be a rate decrease and not an increase.  Electricity is not 
something that can be avoided – it is a necessity and should be regulated by local, state and federal governments to 
protect the interests of the public. 
This is one instance where I would welcome government intervention. 
None of the reasons for the increase are justifiable.  You must vote NO to the proposed increase. 
 
Michael Laven 
375 Gamarra Road 
Pensacola, FL 32503 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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Ashley Quick

From: Don & Kathy <Simonton@mchsi.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 11:28 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Gulf Power Rate increase

Public Service Commission 
  
As a Gulf Power customer living across the bay from the Crist Plant I don’t understand the need for the proposed rate 
increase.  
I just see this as an attempt to raise rates with no real improvements to the system. lf they were going to go to all natural 
gas or some other large improvement I would see a justification.  
Natural gas is so inexpensive, clean and abundant in the area there’s no reason they should still be burning coal from 
West Virginia. 
  
Bottom line is I’m against this rate increase. 
  
Don Simonton  
4241 Sandy Bluff Dr. E 
Gulf Breeze. Fl 
32563 
850-916-4416 
  
  




